
 
Police and Building Committee Meeting Minutes 

Monday, March 21, 2022 
6:00 PM – 8:18 PM 

Present:  David Brown, RJ Lindemann (via Phone), Melissa Brooks, Eric Blake, 
Marlene Harris, Chief Mike Swick, Josh Kuhl and Gayle Glumac 

 
The committee went into Executive Session-Personnel at 6:05 PM, exited at 7:45 PM. 
 

1. Discussed increasing part-time Police officers pay to stay competitive with neighboring 
communities.  

2. Chief Swick informed the Committee that he is getting quotes to get the vents/ducts 
cleaned in City Hall.  

3. Chief Swick recommended increasing “golfcart, side by sides” fees to $60.00 renewal 
fee per vehicle. 

4. Discussed upgrading City Hall internet to fiber optic. 
5. Discussed hiring a part-time officer to full-time position this Sp0ring due to Chief 

retiring and promoting from within the department. Probable hiring date would be May 
3rd.  

6. Chief discussed prohibiting parking on the west side of Scott Ave. near the ball park.    
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:18 PM 
David Brown, Chairman 


